
Action Alert 

 

 

Legislature forces OMMP into OLCC and makes them pay for it. 

OMMP patient, grower, processor and dispensary costs soar! 

SB 1057’s latest amendments known as the “dash 23’s” are on the schedule for a Work Session for 

Tuesday’s meeting of the Joint Committee on Marijuana Legalization. 

It Ain’t Gonna Be Pretty 

“The Oregon Liquor Control Commission shall use the system developed and maintained for OLCC 

licensees to track:” 

the production, processing and transfer of cannabis by OMMP growers. 

OLCC may conduct inspections and investigations, including inspections and investigations of OMMP 

grow sites. 

This will put OLCC in the backyard of every OMMP grower that is growing for more than two patients. 

 

Patients-growers will pay $2,000 annually to grow their own medicine at 

addresses where more than 12 plants are grown. 

 

Call the Committee Members and CALL THEM NOW! 

Tell them NO to METRC for OMMP!  

And  

NO to OLCC inspections of a primary residence! 


